
DIRECT CONTRACTING - WORKERS COMPENSATION 

 

CorVel Corporation is offering direct contracts to Idaho providers interested in continuing a relationship 

once IPN has been dissolved. For questions, please contact CorVel Corporations' Network Developer 

Rocky Mountain Region, Karrie Clark. 

 

T: (970)231.5998 | E: karrie_clark@corvel.com 
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